JOHN H. E. FRIED
AIR MATL 635 Riverside Drive

“RECTSTERID New York 31, NY. USA.
May 3,1950
Professor Georges Lukacs >
¢/o FORUM szerk. es Kiadohiv.
Budapest V

Bajosy Zsilinsky ut 3L
Dear Professor Iukacs :

On 17 Februezry of this year, I wrote you a long letter -
on behalf of the "Conseil Intemational de la Philosophie et des Sciences
Humaines", which Conseil was founded under the auspices of UNES£0 in Paris.

In that letter, I had the pleasure of informing you that
UNESCO asked the Conseil International de la Philosophie et des Scénces Humaines
to undertake a study on Fascism and Nazism; and I invited you, in my capacity
as coordinating editor of the volume on Fascism and Nazism, to contribute to
the symposium, to write the chapter on WBelles Lettres'.

The chapter does not have to be limited to "Belles Lettres".
It should,in fact, go into the entire aesthetics of Fascism in Italy and Nazism
in Germamf.

___ Concerhing the length of the chapter - I would suggest
between 3,000 and 6,000 words ( 12-2l pages); the length would depend on whether
you wish todeal only with Belles Lettres, or aleo with Fine Arts; and whether
you wish to deal only with Italian Fascism, or only with German nationalsocialism,

or with both, AGcording to thisy the remneration would be someiireee between
$ 75.00 and § 150,00, to be paid upaon acceptance of the manuserigh by UNESQ.

The book is to published by UNESCO in #nglish and French;
German and Italianc ditions are alsp planneds

: I did not have a reply from you to my letter of 17 Feb-
ruary. Since the menuscripts are e xpected by Fall ( Sepiember,approximately),
I sh2ll be very grateful to you if you give my imm diate reply - either by cable,
or by air mail letter. Perhaps I have used a wrong adiress in my firgt letter-
I usdd the address which I received from UNESQD headquarters in Paris - namely,
Belgeed Akbart Dox 10, Budezpest IV, — In the mesntime, I have been advised that
a letter would certainly reach you at the address of FORUM. I am enclosing a
copy of my letter of 17 Fobrusty, 4s I told you that letter, your neme was
proposed at a specizl meeting held in Monte Carlo,in order to discuss this pro-
Ject,

I hope that your answer will be in the affirmative. As
I sazid in my previous letter, your contribution could be in English,French,or
German,

With best regards,
very, sincerely yours,

Jcﬁ H.E,Fried,Pd.D.,LL.D.
MTA FIL 1T, Editeensen—-chef, volune on "Me’zhods
and Techniques of Fascism znd Nazism,"
Government Dept.,City College, Cons-
. ultant, United Nations,

Lukdes Arch.
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